
THIRTIETH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME OCTOBER 29, 2023

My Dear Parishioners, 

For this week’s column, I point you to the Financial Report inserted in this week’s bulleƟn and to our entrance 
into November, the month in which we remember all those who have died. 

Here at St. Patrick, we are blessed to have a parish cemetery where many of our deceased ones await the Fi-
nal ResurrecƟon. In this month, I’d encourage you to visit the cemetery, (you may recognize many names)! 
Pray for the dead, (they and you could benefit from such prayer)! And Remember how short life is on earth; 
and how long, how beauƟful, how wonderful Life is with God!  Live Him this Week! 

This Saturday all are welcome to our Annual Memorial Mass at 9AM in the Church. 

Peace, 

Fr. Rogers                                                                                                                                                                                                                        236

HELP FOR THE OXFORD FIRE VICTIMS GIFT CARD DONATION DRIVE 
SPONSORED BY THE LADIES OF ST. PATRICK

Late in the evening of Wednesday, September 13, 2023, a devastaƟng 
fire broke out in downtown Oxford that destroyed mulƟple businesses 
and homes, displacing over 90 people. MulƟple local agencies have been 
working to help find affordable housing for those in need while helping 
them seƩle into their new (empty) homes.  These families are in great 
need for conƟnued support to help them rebuild their lives. 

As such, the Ladies of St. Patrick will be organizing a GIFT CARD DONA-
TION DRIVE during the weekends of October 28/29 and November 4/5.  
GIFT CARDS to the following stores are of most need: WALMART, GI-
ANT, WAWA, & LANDHOPE FARMS. If you would like to contribute, 
please drop off your giŌ card(s) to one of the Ladies of St. Patrick aŌer all 
Masses October 28/29 and November 4/5.  Cash donaƟons or check 
payable to Neighborhood Services Center will also be accepted. Thank 
you for helping our neighbors in need. For quesƟons, contact Marianne 
Jennings at marianne.jennings8@gmail.com.

All Saints’ Day 

Wednesday, November 1, 2023

PLEASE NOTE:  THE PARISH OFFICE IS CLOSED

******************************************************

On Saturday, November 4 at 9:00AM our Par-
ish Community of St. Patrick will celebrate our 
Annual Memorial Mass.  At this Mass, we will 
remember those who were buried from our 
Church this past year.

PLEASE NOTE:  THERE IS NO 8:00AM MASS 
ON THIS SATURDAY




